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By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

Hi dear members and guests! 
 

Welcome to the first issue of 2017! 

First of all I wish all our members and guests a 

HAPPY NEW YEAR,  

full of fun, joy and laughter.  

I hope you had a wonderful, peaceful time 

over the Christmas holidays. 

Let’s look forward to a great  

2017! 
 

 

 

 

Attention – very important!!!! 
 

Please be aware, that there will be no luncheon this Sunday! 

To give our treasured volunteers a bit of a break,  

we decided, that our next luncheon will not be on the  

3rd Sunday of the month as usual,  

but on the 4th Sunday of the month instead.  

 

Come and join us for a great first luncheon of the year, to 

celebrate Australia Day (warm-up) on the  

22nd of January! 
 

See you then! 
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You will get more information about the menu and the entertainment  

for our Australia Day celebration on the  

22nd of January  

in my next newsletter in the coming week. 

 
 

Now some pictures from our New Year’s Eve Masquerade Dinner/Dance: 

 
We were light in numbers and had some technical glitches interrupting the very 

entertaining show of the fabulous Demis Roussos, Nana Mouskouri & Judith  Durham, 

but had nonetheless a great evening.   

 

 
Thank you you wonderful 
“ladies in black” for your 
tireless dedication for the 

club, working in the kitchen, 
the bar and even providing us 

with a wonderful show! 
 

Thanks to you  
Karin, Brigitte, Roberta and 

Barbara -  
we had a fantastic time! 

 
 

 





 



 



 

Now, before I say goodbye, mark the 

05.02.2017 in your calendar: 

Celebrate MOZART WEEK with us and 

be entertained by the vibrant A2Z Band. 
 

See you next week on the 22nd of January in your 

Aussie gear and win a prize for the best outfit! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer 
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.   

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc. 

 

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone and leave a message on 5534 7099  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 if you have any 

questions related to the events, but before 9am or after 6pm  

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

  

 I would love to hear from you … 
– please let me know what you think of this newsletter, what 

you would like to read about, any suggestions you have and 

your general impression. I really welcome your feedback … 

Have a look at our website  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or 

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-

Club-295777913894754/    or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club 

facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold 

Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-30) 

If you liked this Newsletter – tell your friends and keep forwarding it – if you are sick of 
receiving them (I hope not) – please let me know and I will remove your address from our 

mailing list. No problem at all! 
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